
Date: 

To: 

From: 

Subject: 

City of Long Beach Memorandum 
Working Together to Serve 

N -1 
August 11, 2020 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Councilwoman Suzie Price, Chair, Public Safety Committee 

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE SPECIAL ORDER ISSUED ON 

JANUARY 16 2020 

The Public Safety Committee, at its meeting held Friday, July 24, 2020, 
considered communications relative to the above subject. 

It is the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee to the City Council that 
the Special Order issued on January 16, 2020 become a permanent policy 
change for the Long Beach Police Department. 

Respectfully submitted, 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

Councilwoman Suzie Price, Chair 

Prepared by: 
Tamela Austin 




